
Broadcast Message: SEVIS Notice—SEVIS Production Outage 

To: All SEVIS Users 

Date: June 19, 2017 

Re: SEVIS Notice—SEVIS Production Outage 

Number: 1706-03 

 

General Information 

This message is to inform you that the Student and Exchange Visitor Information System 

(SEVIS) Production environment is currently inaccessible (including Batch). The Student and 
Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) and U.S. Department of State are aware of the issue and 
working to address the SEVIS production outage. 

Please continue to monitor SEVP Broadcast Messages for additional information regarding this 
outage. 

If you have questions, please contact the SEVP Response Center at 703-603-3400 or 

800-892-4829, Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. ET, except on federal holidays. 

Comment 

*****PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND TO THIS MESSAGE***** 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 

or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not and may not be relied upon to create any 

right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any administrative, 

civil or criminal matter. 


